

STATE OF ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF ARCHIVES AND HISTORY

EDWIN C. BRIDGES, DIRECTOR

January 5, 1988

Mr. H. T. Scarborough 210 Honeysuckle Drive Dothan, AL 36301

Dear Mr. Scarborough:

We have received the recent donation of your book, Condensed Story of the Life of Harvey Thomas Scarborough From 1890 to 1914 (88.1).

On behalf of the Trustees and staff, I would like to thank you for this very generous donation. The book will be added to our genealogical reference collection where it will be read and appreciated by our patrons visiting the Department's library.

Thank you again for your gift and best wishes to you for much health and happiness in the New Year.

Sincerely,

Edwin C. Bridges

Director

ECB:pjs